



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 176

CAROL SINGING REHEARSAL

27th November 2019 Dear Residents,

CHRISTMAS SOCIAL 4th DECEMBER - CAROL SINGING

Dear residents

As in the past, there will be carol singing at our Christmas Social on 4th December.

We usually have this immediately after the main course.

All residents are invited to participate - either singalong at your table or join our "choir" around the keyboard. (No special singing ability is required!)

We will have a practice in the clubhouse around the piano at 4 pm on Tuesday 3rd December. This will last no longer than one hour.

Please let Judy McLaren (073 689 3629, she is now on Whatsapp!) know if you will join the singers at the piano at the social AND if you are able to attend the rehearsal at 4 pm on Tuesday. (Even if you can't attend the rehearsal, you are still welcome to join the "choristers" at the piano on Wednesday!)

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications - Ext 1089